
FTAA Meeting Minutes -May 17, 2021 

Attendance: Alissa Carver, Raph Margolin, Cathy Baker, Jeff Baker, Kim Bilger, Greg Smith, Chris P, Ted 
Cole, Sara Eichner, Dave Mindler, Paul Pastrick, Curtis 

Meeting called to order by Alissa Carver 

March meeting minutes approved by Jeff Baker 

Presidents Report – Alissa Carver 

• Nothing to Report 
VP Report – Raph Margolin 

• Nothing to Report 

 

Treasurers Report – Mike Martino 

• This month’s account figures were stated 

 

April FTAA Account Balances 

General account $10,442.90  

Sports Accounts $40,509.31  

Actual General Account Balance  
(General - Sports Acct) 

-$30,066.41  

Sign Up Account $91,338.87 

Total FTAA Available Funds $61,272.46 

 

Secretary Report – Cathy Baker 

• Nothing to Report 

 

 

 

 



 

Sports Reports: 

Baseball – Scott Martenis- (not present)  
Basketball – Jeff Baker – Uniform are being returned, Chris will send out an email of who still owes a 
jersey. AAU is interested in getting more teams, trying to figure out what Dean (AAU) plans are for 
winter, Per Rachel Dean has allotted sessions throughout the year. 

Cheering- Sara Eichner-  Compiling information for a fundraiser for the season. Roughly 28 kids at this 
time. Registration closes on 5/31. Planning on getting new uniforms. This is her last year as current 
Commissioner 

Field Hockey- Kim Bilger-  Sign-Ups are open. Would like to figure out how teams can get new uniforms. 
Sign-Ups will be open unitl 8/1 

Football – Brian Young –  (not present)- Registration is open, currently have 43 players registered. 
Would like to have 100. Registration is open until 7/1. Football league meeting 5/26. Open house in June 
for all players-inviting the high school coaches and players, 8/21 practice day and will plan to do a few 
fundraisers throughout the season. ***Per Chris all helmets will need to be reconditioned or replaced 
looks like 88 helmets will need to be replaced*** this will be costly approx. $200 for new helmets and, 
reconditioning is about $40.  Looking to see if they count 2020 as a year since helmets were not used 
due to Covid. 

Lacrosse – Alissa Carver – End of season. All players received new uniforms 

Soccer – Raph Margolin – Spring soccer is going well. Season ends in June 

Softball – Marc Green-  (not present)  

Wrestling – Brian Young – Out of Season. 

 

 
Old Business: 

• All teams will follow league rules with regard to Covid-19/masking  
• Fall Sports signs have been placed around town 

 
New Business: 
 

• Team Snap will begin for the Winter sports season. Working with Team Snap to create website, 
Database update, and possible health check being added 

• Commissioners need to give a calendar of events to Rachel 



• FTAA would like to put something together for Community Days. Some kind of inflatable ball 
throw. 

• Brian Young will need to table the football helmet tunnel due to new helmets that will be 
needed. 

• Formal motion is needed for the member discount from Scott Martenis 
• Voted in as a new member is Paul Pastrick 
• Received $775.00 from Dicks Sporting Goods-will give to football to help with new cost of 

helmets 
 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned by Greg Smith 2nd Raph Margolin 

 
     

 
 

 
  


